
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

21st May 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers of Year 11  

 

Please find attached the examination timetable for next week. All students should be revising 

this weekend so that they perform at their best next week. If any support is needed then 

please contact us.  

We will be having a final week of evidence collating during the week commencing 7th June. 

Students will be directed next week to the subject or subjects that they must focus on. Most 

students will have provided enough evidence but we need one more week to finalise the 

evidence prior to the grades being entered.  

During this week, students will finish school at 1pm every day unless they still have 

outstanding coursework or parents request that they complete revision in school.  Free 

school meals will still be available for eligible students. Details of the transition 

arrangements, potential prom and the success assembly will be circulated during this week. 

Mock Interviews are likely to take place on 17th and 18th June. 

Thanks for your continued support. Please encourage your child to work hard this weekend 

and next week, there isn’t long to go now but it’s not too late to provide evidence to push 

your grade over the next boundary.   

Yours sincerely  

 

Mr P Abram  
Head of School 


